Office of the Sheriff

P.O. Box 720 (295 Courthouse Drive) Hayesville, NC 28904

Bobby Deese, Sheriff

Dear Mr. Willis,

Recently the United States Deputy Sheriff's Association donated four ballistic vests to my Office. As the Sheriff in a smaller community, budget money does not come easily and we do all we can to make sure my Deputies have everything they need to keep them safe, and the donation of these vests has been a huge help.

I want to thank everyone involved in donating these vests. I am attaching a picture of the Deputies who received them along with the Chief Deputy, sadly I was not able to be here for the picture. Please pass along my gratitude for your donation.

Sincerely,

Bobby Deese Sheriff, Clay County